Radaan Mediaworks India Limited

16t September 2020
To,
- National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. | Corporate Relationship Department
Exchange Plaza, 5% Floor The BSE Limited
Plot No.C/1, G Block Phiroz Jeejheebhoy Towers
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) Dallal Street,
Mumbai - 400051 Mumbai - 400001
Scrip: RADAAN - _ Serip:590070
‘Dear Sir,

Sub :Resignation of Internal Auditors

In terms of Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing
Obligations and Disclosure. Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform that
M/s.A ] Deora & Associates, Chartered Accountants have resigned from the post of
Internal Auditor of the Company with effect from conclusion of Audit Committee
Meeting held on 15% September 2020. A copy of the resignation letter is attached
herewith for your reference.

The Board of Directors at their meeting held on 15t September 2020 have considered
their resignation and relieved from responsibilities.

The Board Meeting was commenced at 5.00 p.m. and concluded at 7.45 p.m.
Please take the aforementioned information on your record.
Thanking you

Yours faithful]y,
For Radaan Mediaworks India Limited

Kanhu Charan Sahu
Company Secretary

14, Jayammal Road, Tel: + 971 44 24371 3001/02/03/04/05/06/707 info@radaan.tv
Teynampet, Chennai 600 018. Fax: +91 44 2437 3008 www.radaan.tv
CIN : L9211TTNT999PLC043163




A J Deora & Associates

“CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS

15t September, 2020

To,

The Audit Committee / Board of Directors,
Radaan Mediaworks India Limited

No. 14, fayammal Road;
Teynampet, Chierinai - 600 018.

Sub: Resignation as Internal Auditor-of the Company
Sir/Madam, '

. Atthe putsebwe thank thie Management of M/s. Radaan Medlaworks Indla Limited for- '_
engaging us'as the Internal Auditor for aboiit two decades now: thas been'a wonderfil

experience for us to work afong with a well esteemed Management.

Biit now due to Internal challenges within our: firm, we:hereby-tender our resignation as

Internal Auditor of the sompany-wieFeonclusionof the Audit Committee Meeting of Q1.

of FY 202021 held on 15th September, 2020. We request you:to accepk our resigtiation
withimmediate-effect and acknowiedge the'sarne;

.mnnnualsnpport
Yours Faithfully,
:"I-f'orK]:.D,enm'&fi\ssnda;tejs LTI |
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CA. Jainendar P

Nu 68, Adarsh Apartinents Gioitid f‘loor Vepery High Roind, Chennat - 60007, lidia
 Cell No. ; 8056063340 Einail : (ydeomcnc,gmml vom




